
 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

How eco friendly 

is Southern Wiltshire? 
28th November 2019, 7.00pm  

Alderbury Village Hall, Rectory Road, Alderbury SP5 3AD 
 

 Join us at a public meeting of the area board to hear about a 
range of green projects happening in the Southern Wiltshire 
Community Area; exchange ideas about eco friendly initiatives in 
your village; and hear about Wiltshire Council’s pledge to make 
the county carbon neutral by 2030 
 

 Receive updates from local policing and fire teams, and your 
community engagement manager 
 

 Influence decisions on grant funding for local projects and 
initiatives 
 

For more information please contact: karen.linaker@wiltshire.gov.uk    01722 434697 
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